

The junior class is selling chocolate bars for only \$1. See a member of the class to purchase!

The Pawnee Music Department is proud to present their Solos and Ensembles concert on Tuesday, March 6th. Join the sepior class in the cafeteria before the concert for dipper. Dipper will be served from 5.00-6.15. All proceeds will go towards the senior trip to Newport Beach.

PAWNEE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

March 2018

A Big THANK YOU!!!

The Grover FFA would like to thank the community for their support at our 48th Annual Rocky Mountain Oyster Fry & Member Auction. Roughly 100 people ate at the dinner and around 75 people were at the auction with 43 registering to bid. Ten of the thirteen FFA members helped with the dinner and auction. Ten members and 13 items were sold in the live auction and 37 items were sold in the silent auction. Auction items were fewer than in previous years but the chapter emphasizes their effort in quality over quantity. There was a 4-way tie for highest bid on FFA members. Logan Cacciola, Josh Keiper, James Krist, and Mayson Cacciola sold for \$275 each! Gross profit for the live auction was \$4,345 and the gross profit for the silent auction was \$912 for a total gross profit of \$6,246. Grover FFA would like to send a special thank you to all the vendors, donors, bidders, and the many volunteers that made this event happen. suggestions or requests for projects the community would like to see next year would be greatly appreciated as we strive to create high quality, relevant products for our community.

High School Youth Group

The high school youth group will start back up again with a steak dinner at the north Friendship Alliance Church Wednesday March 7th at (following track practice). We will have a delicious steak dinner with fettuccine alfredo, salad, and a dessert that will be chosen by a student vote when they The students will receive an invitation and must text Brenda Haun at 970-396-5900 if they wish to attend. All high school students are invited and encouraged to attend.

Concessions may be over for a while, BUT you will have an opportunity to have a meal at the school again soon! Look for a dinner to precede the Drama performance at the end of April and another dinner prior to the Music concert the first part of May! See the April newsletter for more details as it gets closer. Hope to see you there!!!